
 

31 January 2023 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

End of Life Notice for Carrier Pre-select and Indirect 

Access 

This communication is the End-of-Life notice for Carrier Pre-select and Indirect Access support by 

KCOM wholesale. 

These services will not be supported by our national network supplier after 26 June 2023.  A 

message will be played indicating that the service is no longer available and actions that can be 

taken to route calls. 

You need to inform your customers using these services to remove the routing for the Indirect 

Access codes from their devices, prior to this date. 

Any questions please contact wholesalepartners@kcom.com  

 

Kind regards 

The KCOM Wholesale Team 
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